
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Sent from my Galaxy 

-------- Original message --------
From: Scott Fenson-Ewing < > 
Date: 2021-10-20 2:58 p.m. (GMT-05:00) 
To:
Subject: Remembrance day 

Hi John 

This is Scott Fenson-Ewing the poppy chair of the Beaverton Legion. We are going to do a regular 
service for remembrance day just not the parade and members will be laying the wreaths so we limit 
a lot of contact. We are going to have a colour party walk up to the cenatoph from service Canada. 
So we will need power and will need Osborne from bay to simcoe blocked off and from mara to the 
library block off. Sorry for the late notice, this is my first year doing an actual ceremony. 

Yours in comradship 

Scott Fenson-Ewing 
Br 135 Poppy chair 
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